From: Stern, Scott

Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 5:37 AM
To: Fiegen, Kristie

Subject: Phone Call

Good Morning Commissioner Fiegen,

Would you have a few minutes to discuss a recent decision by the PUC specifically surrounding Geronimo Energy? |
respect your position but need to gather background to understand how to manage additional wind energy recruitment
that is part of our agencies activity and initiative.

Give me a few options that work in your schedule and the best method of contact and | will schedule one accordingly.
Thanks in advance for your cooperation,

Best,

Scott

Scott Stern

Commissioner

Governor’s Office of Economic Development
711 E. Wells Ave.

Pierre, SD 57501

(605) 773-GOED(4633) or 800.872.6190



